
    
  
     
 

 
    

 
 
 

Our Ref: MGLA030117-8351 
 

30th January 2017 
 
 
Dear  
 
I write to provide you with our response to request for information that the GLA received on the 
30th December 2016 in which you asked for the release of the following information:  

I would like to request the FOI responses for the last calendar year.  To clarify: 

Please send a zip file (or some other way of grouping files) of all final responses and any 
attachments of all FOI requests you have responded to from January 1st 2016 to today.   

If you consider this to take more than the acceptable time limit please provide your FOI 
log indexing requests and their outcomes. 

I am aware you may have over 500 requests to compile but please bear in mind the final 
responses I am asking for should already be considered in the public domain and as such 
should not need redacting.  I hope this makes this request a little less troublesome.   

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act and I can today provide 
you with the enclosed spreadsheet which details all of the requests received by the GLA under 
either FoIA or the Environmental Information Regulations (EIR) in the 2016 calendar year.  

If you would like copies of any particular responses, please, in the first instance, refer to our 
FoIA Disclosure Log (https://www.london.gov.uk/foi-disclosure-log) where we publish many of 
our disclosures under this legislation.  You will also be able to find a number of our responses 
on our page on whatdotheyknow.com 

If you would like to request a copy of any other responses, please write back and let us know 
which cases you are interested in, and we will be happy to consider your request. 

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ian Lister 
Information Governance Manager 
 
 
 

 



If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  

 
 

 




